
Town of Bellingham 
Conservation Commission 

North Community Building 
Bellingham, MA  02019 

Minutes of the meeting of September 9, 2009 
 
 
There were no scheduled public hearings. 
 
The Commission accepted the minutes of the meetings of August 26, 2009. 
 
The Board of Selectmen will be hosting an All Boards Meeting on Monday, Sept. 21st at 7:00 PM and have 
requested that all Commissioners attend. Town Counsel will present information on Conflict of Interest and the 
Open Meeting Law. 
 
There will be a presentation on the FEMA (Federal Emergency Management Agency) updated federal flood 
insurance maps on Wednesday, September 16th, 7:00 P.M. at the South School for residents of Bellingham. 
Members of the Conservation Commission along with the Building Dept. and Town Administrator/Board of 
Selectmen will be hosting the meeting in efforts to notify residents of the new flood maps and the updated flood 
insurance regulations. 
 
Due to a conflict with Veterans’ Day, Nov. 11th and the Thanksgiving holiday, Nov. 25th, the Commission voted to 
hold only one meeting in Nov. on the third Wednesday, November 18th 7:30 P.M. at the North Community Building, 
2 Maple Street, Bellingham. A letter will be written to the Town Clerk’s Office as notification of the change.  
 
The Commission signed: 
 Orders of conditions for: 
 105-653/ Lot #l Silver Lake Rd/Bell. Res./ sfd 
 105-654/Lot #3 Silver Lake Rd./Bell Res/sfd 
 105-655/Lot #2 Silver Lake Rd/Bell Res/sfd 
 105-656/Lot #4 Silver Lake Rd./Bell Res/sfd 
 105-657/lot #2, 485 Hartford Avenue/Sam Cowell/driveway &utilities 
 
 
Attending the meeting were:   Barry Lariviere, Neal Standley, Brian Norton, Anne Matthews and George Holmes. 
Also present was prospective member Michael O’Herron. 


